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TELSTRA 3G BACK DOWN “NOT GOOD ENOUGH” 
Telstra has announced it will delay shutting down its 3G network by two months, after public 
pressure and a looming Senate Inquiry was announced. 

Senator Malcolm Roberts called on the Federal Communications Minister to intervene and 
cancel the shutdown, labelling Telstra’s back down, ‘not good enough’: 

‘I am again calling on the telecommunications companies to abandon their 3G network 
shutdown until they can assure us that no Australian will be worse off or unable to call triple-
zero. 

‘This slight delay does nothing to address the 1 million 4G mobile phones that will be unable 
to call triple-0 when the 3G network is shut off. 

‘The delay does nothing to address the estimated 3 million devices including vital medical 
alarms, farm infrastructure, small business EFTPOS machines and regional Australians are still 
completely reliant on the 3G network.  

‘The Senate Inquiry into the 3G shut down won’t report until 30th November, shutting down 
before then is defiance of the Senate and people’s elected representatives. 

 ‘It is time for Federal Communications Minister Michelle Rowland to intervene. The 
telecommunications companies are obviously set on leaving Australians high and dry.’ 

Previous coverage: 

3G Shutdown Inquiry Debated by Senate - Malcolm Roberts (malcolmrobertsqld.com.au) 

3G Shutdown a Disaster for Australians - Malcolm Roberts (malcolmrobertsqld.com.au) 

 

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/Senate/Rural_and_Regional_Affairs_and_Transport/3GNetworkShutdown
https://www.malcolmrobertsqld.com.au/media-release-3g-shutdown-inquiry-debated-by-senate/
https://www.malcolmrobertsqld.com.au/3g-shutdown-a-disaster-for-australians/

